
For the attention of:

Independent EFD Local Plan Inspector

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter states my personal reasons why I want site LOU.R5 (Jessel Green) saved and protected 

(issued with Local Green Space designation) and why I feel it is essential to our community.

I lived on….Redacted…. , facing Jessel Green, during my childhood having moved from a street of 

back to back houses in the east end of London.

Compared to the back to back streets that we had come from, my brothers and I couldn’t believe we 

had this big green open space to play on, right on our doorstep. I find it incomprehensible that the 

planners want to fill Jessel Green with houses depriving those living there now of this natural 

playground.

My brothers and I also used to take a shortcut across Jessel Green to go to….Redacted…. . If the 

green is built on then I expect the children living there now will have to be driven to school. With 

rising rates of child obesity surely the freedom to walk, play and engage in sporting activities on Jessel

Green should be encouraged not denied.

My ….Redacted…. now lives in ….Redacted…. on ….Redacted…. and he wants his future 

family to enjoy the same benefits of this ‘green lung’ that I enjoyed.

Building on Jessel Green is a retrograde step and should be denied planning permission.

Yours faithfully,

Daniel Drogman

….Redacted….

….Redacted….
….Redacted….

….Redacted….

….Redacted….


